
 
 

21st Century Community Learning Center Program Summary 
Luther and Purdy Elementary Schools 

School District of Fort Atkinson 
 

The School District of Fort Atkinson has been awarded a 21st Century Community 
Learning Center grant in Luther and Purdy Elementary schools. These two schools serve 
students identified as being in need of academic assistance in the areas of literacy and/or 
math. Students are also identified as an English Language Learner and/or as receiving 
free and reduced lunch. We serve 75 students in grades first through fifth both before the 
school day and in an after-school program. Our classroom teachers also serve as our CLC 
teachers. This makes the communication between the CLC and day school fluid and helps 
bolster relationship with the students. The Fort Atkinson CLC also has several 
community partners that we work with including Fort Health Care, Boys and Girls Club, 
UW-Whitewater, and the Dwight Foster Public Library. Outside of working on 
improving academic achievement, we are also working on strengthening relationships 
with parents and families by hosting quarterly family nights. Our family nights focus on 
health, wellness, family fun, and how to connect to the learning community. We continue 
to have the students engage in community outings including participating in community 
service projects and going on recreational outings.  

 


